Historical Shortfall Scheme - Mary Logie Philip - Auchtermuchty
historicalshortfallscheme <historicalshortfallscheme@postoffice.co.uk> Thu 15/07/2021 14:05</historicalshortfallscheme@postoffice.co.uk>
To: myra philp GRO Cc: historicalshortfallscheme < historicalshortfallscheme @postoffice.co.uk> Dear Mary
Thank you for your email about the Historical Shortfall Scheme. We are sorry it has taken some time to provide a response but would like to assure you that your enquiry has been considered carefully.
The Scheme was open for 3 months and closed on 14 August 2020. In addition we allowed 15 more weeks for Postmasters with exceptional circumstances to apply. However, this 'grace period' passed quite some time ago and in order to ensure that we are able to progress those applications within the scheme in a fair and timely manner, we are unable to accept any further applications into the Scheme.
We do recognise that this will likely be disappointing news for you but hope that you understand the reason for our decision and wish you all the best.
Kind regards
POST Office Historical Shortfall Scheme  PO Box 76882 London E1W 9RR
From: myra philp GRO  Sent: 10 May 2021 09:22  To: historicalshortfallscheme < historicalshortfallscheme@postoffice.co.uk>; myra philp  GRO  Subject: Application
Please find attached form, two attachments in jpg format. I can be contacted on GRO
Mary M Philp

This email and any attachments are confidential and intended for the addressee only. If you are not the named recipient, you must not use, disclose, reproduce, copy or distribute the contents of this communication. If you have received this in error, please contact the sender by reply email and then delete this email from your system. Any views or opinions expressed within this email

Email - myra philp - Outlook

are solely those of the sender, unless otherwise specifically stated.

POST OFFICE LIMITED is registered in England and Wales no 2154540. Registered Office: Finsbury Dials, 20 Finsbury Street, London EC2Y 9AQ.

"Post Office Limited is committed to protecting your privacy. Information about how we do this can be found on our website at www.postoffice.co.uk/privacy"